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Reminders 

Our gym days are Thursdays and Fridays - your child must have gym shoes!  As the weather improves, gym 
and recess will be outside as weather permits. Please make sure your child is dressed for the weather.  

LET’S HAVE A GREAT YEAR!   

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s 

Second Grade Class 

 
 

March 2025 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 

Important Dates 

March 5 – 2nd Trimester Report 
Cards Sent Home 

March 6 – Reading Night/Book 
Fair 

March 21 – 11:15 Early Dismissal 
(Parent Conferences only if 
needed/requested) 

March 24 – Spring Break; Classes 
resume Monday, March 31st  

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Homework will generally include studying spelling words, 

reading, and math.  Your child should have their homework 

written on their assignment sheet each day, and it must be 

returned to school the following morning. Thank you for 

checking that homework is completed. 

 

Reading  

We are beginning our new theme Simple Biographies, and then 
will continue our non-fiction focus by moving on to an author 
study of books by Gail Gibbons in which we will study the natural 
world through a variety of texts. 

Math 

We just finished a unit on different types of graphs, and are about to 

learn about simple ratios. We will continue to review money, time, and 

addition and subtraction. 

 

Phonics 

We are learning more 

vowel teams (ou, ow), 

and then we will be 

exploring the –le final 

syllable. Please 

continue to study for 

spelling tests. 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  


